Dear Stakeholder,

Apologies for the late notice of this closure. Please be advised that the below roads are due to be closed on the dates and times specified for Carriageway Microsurfacing (see phase below). An alternative route for traffic will be signed on site.  Please note that these works are weather dependant, we will endeavour to inform you should there be significant changes to the programme.
This road closure is covered by the 14.1 order made on 11th January 2025.

	Road Name
	Work Type
	Location
	Date (from and to)
	Timing of Closure (eg, 24hr, off peak 09:30 to 16:00, Night 08:00 to 06:00)

	Crooked Lane, Birdham
	Pre-patching/ planing
	Crooked Lane, Isolated patches
	2nd April -7th April
	08:30-16:00

	Penwarden Way
	Application of Micro Asphalt
	Penwarden Way - Full Width
	10th April -15th April
	08:30-16:00



You can find more details on microsurfacing treatments and the stages involved on our website: https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/cwaymicro
If you have any questions regarding this specific closure, please reply to this email directly.
Further information can also be found via one.network
Planned Carriageway & Footway Maintenance Team
Highways, Transport and Planning
Place Services 
West Sussex County Council
Location: 1st Floor Northleigh, County Hall, West Street, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RH
Contact: External: +44 (0)1243 642105 | E-mail: PlannedHighwayMaintenance@westsussex.gov.uk

Report a problem with a road or pavement or raise a highways related enquiry
Follow us at [image: ]@WSHighways
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